
 

 
 
 

February 20, 2020 
 
RE:   Support for ministers to allow for electronic delegation 
 
Please be advised that Township of Puslinch Council, at its meeting held on January 2, 2020 
considered the aforementioned topic and subsequent to discussion, the following was resolved: 

 
Resolution No. 2020-012:   Moved by Councillor Bulmer and  

    Seconded by Councillor Goyda 
 
That Council send a letter of support in principle with respect to the Township of 
Greater Madawaska’s Council resolution to allow for electronic delegations to the 
Provincial Ministers. 

CARRIED 
 

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for your information 
and consideration. 
  
Yours very truly, 
Courtenay Hoytfox 
Development and Legislative Coordinator  




